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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

May the love and blessings of our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents be with you and your families.  

 

Following is an important message received today from the World Mission Headquarters in Korea. Please 

share it with your families. 

 

The eight-city "We Love True Parents" tour was completed in Miami last night. Our Senior Pastor, Rev. 

In Jin Moon, shared words of comfort to over 5,000 brothers and sisters and expressed the importance of 

absolute unity with our True Mother during this critical time. A transcript and video of her tour message 

will be available through our website soon. 

 

Let us continue to offer our sincere prayers and jeonseong for our True Father. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Rev. Joshua Cotter 

Executive Vice President 

Unification Church USA 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

Sent to all Regional Headquarters and Mission Nations 

 

This is to inform you that True Father was safely transfered from the Seoul St. Mary's Hospital to the 

Cheongshim International Medical Center in Cheongpyeong this evening, August 31 (Korea time). 

 

More details will be provided soon.  

 

Thank you for all your prayers, fasting conditions and jeongseong until now, and let us all continue with 

these spiritual offerings for True Father's recovery. 

 

7.14 by the heavenly calendar in the 3rd year of Cheon-gi (August 31, 2012) 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Unification Church 

World Mission Headquarters 


